
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROUND VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

     TRANSPORTATION 

Post Office Box 276, Covelo, California, 95428   Telephone: (707) 983-6171 

Administrative Fax: (707) 983-6655   District Office Fax: (707) 983-8059 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardians, 

 To ensure the safe pick-up and drop-off of our students, we would like to inform you of 
our new pick-up and drop-off system. 

 Please view the map included for reference in the explanation of this letter. 

Starting September 5th there will be a designated lane labeled “LOADING ZONE” to pick-
up or drop-off students and a designated thru traffic lane labeled with one way arrows.   

Please pull into the “LOADING ZONE” to load or unload your student and then back into 
the thru lane when you are ready to exit the school. 

Please DO NOT PARK in the NO PARKING ZONES. 

After school bus loading will now be behind the elementary / middle school office; this 
area is for BUSES ONLY. 

Please help by following these procedures to make our schools a safer place while 
loading and unloading. 

 

THANK YOU -                                        


